
 

 

February 21, 2022 

Craig Rankine, Cleanup Project Manager  
Washington State Department of Ecology  
SWRO-Vancouver Field Office  
12121 NE 99th St, Suite 2100 Vancouver, WA 98682  
(360) 216-9394  
Craig.Rankine@ecy.wa.gov  

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF DESIGNATED PROJECT COORDINATOR  
Former Eatonville Landfill, Eatonville, Washington 

Dear Mr. Rankine: 

In accordance with Section VIII.B of Agreed Order No. DE 20072 for the Former Eatonville Landfill (Site), 
this letter provides written notification of the change in designated Project Coordinator for 
Weyerhaeuser NR Company (Weyerhaeuser) for the Site. This is a follow-up official letter to Carol 
Wiseman’s notification via email on November 17th 2021.  

Effective January 3, 2022, the new Project Coordinator for Weyerhaeuser is Luke Thies. If you have any 
questions regarding this change, my contact information follows: 

Office Phone: 406-897-8010   

Email: Luke.Thies@weyerhaeuser.com  

Mailing Address: 105 Mils Drive, Columbia Falls, MT 59912 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Luke Thies 

Remediation Project Manager 
Weyerhaeuser Company 

mailto:Luke.Thies@weyerhaeuser.com

